4/2012015 Edecgov.us Mail - Fwd: David Girard Vineyard use permit

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Fwd: David Girard Vineyard use permit

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> Thu, Apr 16, 2015 at 12:11 PM
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Hi Char,
Please see email.

Thanks, Debbie

---------- Forwarded message -—-—--—--—--

From: Rob and Glo <robandglovernon@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Apr 16, 2015 at 11:35 AM

Subject: David Girard Vineyard use permit

To: planning@edcgov.us

Dear Planning Commission:

T am writing in support of the expanded use permit as applied for by DGV. We live across the street from
the winery, and, since the new hard-wall event building went in, we have had no issue with any of the events
held there. David is a really nice guy, and truly cares about the impact his winery has on the area. (He has

asked us many times if we had any complaints) They are sighing up with an event planning company in hopes
of increasing their income from having more events. I see no problem with that. Traffic has NEVER been

an issue.

Sincerely,
Rob & Gloria Vernon
Thompson Hill Rd.

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and
are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the
intended recipient or entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the
material from your system.
Thank you.
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